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’/‘A
Hone and lirs. B. Zimmeruan
1364 Twelsfth A Horth
Fargo, Horth Dakota
Dear Friends:
This #ill and thank you for your
recent lotter concerning the naming of the new lake to

It hag already buen decided to name it Lake
Thompson but I was glad to have your suggestion as to
naming it after one of the Indian Tribes in North Dakota.

I was certainly glad to hear from you and I
hope you will continue to drop me a line now and then,

whenever you have {yrther comments or suggestions on
matters inwhich you are interested, or if I can be of
help to you in any way down here.

With dandut m%ards and hoping that you
are bother well happy, I am

Si.nmly,
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